
iPad and iPhone Group - Report April 2023 
 
We settled quickly into our new venue in Enterprise House. 
 
As usual we looked at some security issues including those associated with charging phones 
in public spaces and the use of QR Codes which are being seen everywhere since the 
pandemic. 
 
We finished off last month's topic covering Accessibility functions on our devices intended 
make them easier to use for some. 
 
The main body of our discussions was around the use of Kindle for iPad, how to use it, how 
to import books, papers and other types of documents and how to synchronise the library 
across all devices. Along with the discussion generated, it also raised a number of topics for 
future sessions. 
 
Before we finished we briefly touched on YouTube and Google Maps and we will cover 
these in more detail later in the future. 
 
The next session is at 13:30 on 26 May 2023 in the Dales Room in Enterprise House. 


